
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

  

 
EPIC Opposition to Beachwood Schools 

Teaching Critical Race Theory 
 

 

  

 
On March 6th we alerted you to mandatory Critical Race Training at 
Beachwood High School coming soon on March 11th. 
 
Yesterday, on March 8th, in a packed school board meeting, outraged citizens 
held nothing back when they spoke to the Beachwood School Board. 
 
Watch Jonathan Broadbent expose the school board of quietly changing policy 
that gives teachers a new right to "express their opinions" instead of the 
current policy that has been in existence since the beginning of the school 
system: WATCH HERE 
 
The rest of the meeting grew in intensity as tax-payers and parents spoke truth 
to power in the following block-buster school board meeting video: MUST 
WATCH VIDEO 
 
 

Below is our Email from March 6th 
 

 

 

 

 
A group of parents in Beachwood Ohio are recommending that all parents keep their 
children home on 3/11/21 or otherwise remove their children from upcoming "mandatory" 
Critical Race Training. Every study including "1776 Unites" shows that "Critical Race 
Theory" leads to MORE racism and division. 
 



Parents are urged to attend the Beachwood Board of Education meeting on March 8, 
2021 at 7:00 p.m. to voice your concern regarding this mandatory training.   
 
The Beachwood Board of Education meets in regularly scheduled meetings on the 
second and fourth Monday of each month at 7:00 pm, in the Fairmount Community Room, 
24601 Fairmount Boulevard, Beachwood, Ohio. 44122 phone: (216) 464-2600 
 

Click this link for more information: 
What is Critical Race Theory? 

 



 



Contact Us With Feedback 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Thank you for your prayers and support. 
 
Sincerely, 
John Stover, President 
 
Share our emails and follow us on Facebook 

 
 

 

  

DONATE 

 

 

 

 

  

Visit Our Website 

  

    

  

 


